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To whom it may concern,

I oppose the proposal re: the building to be built at 55 Cataraqui Woods Drive. We already
struggle to leave Eunice Drive in the morning due to traffic, and adding 150 new
apartments/vehicles to the area will simply exacerbate this.

Furthermore, we picked this neighborhood for its privacy and seclusion; building a large
apartment building overlooking our property and providing substantial noise bylaw changes
would negatively affect our living space.

I think CaraCo should respect the current bylaws. Although our notice of bylaw changes make
reference to a legacy exception (L226), our attempt to find any information on the city website
was unsuccessful. | disapprove of the lack of transparency.

I therefore oppose this proposal.

Thank you,

Patricia



